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I object to the Bylong Coal project.

The Mudgee to Wollar road has been previously assessed as unfit for increased traffic let
alone wide or heavy traffic. Major works would need to be undertaken to widen and
improve this road before any mining approval is granted.

The Ulan to Wollar is not sealed and with Wilpinjong plans to move this road it is not an
option.

I will be travelling to Mudgee daily because recent wilpinjong approvals have seen the
local business I work for bought by the mine.I am terrified that I will be driving on any
road presently classed as dangerous with added mine, contractor and heavy vehicles.

I am concerned that those remaining in Bylong will be left like those in Wollar with
stranded assets, poor mental health, no community and NO WATER

Alison Smiles-Scmidt
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